
From: Cooke, Michelle
Sent: 2/15/2012 12:49:28 PM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: Information Session for Commissioners on Hydrotesting, One Year Later

Trina- Paul has suggested an information session/update for the Commissioners on 
hydrotesting, similar to the one we put together last May so we can get ahead of the 
reports by the union welders of faulty welds, unsafe pipes, etc. Sunil's looking into it 
for us and doesn't think there's anything to it, and it appears PG&E is convinced 
there's nothing to it, but test-or-replace is the cornerstone of our whole physical 
approach on gas transmission and we can't afford the media or the public to start 
thinking there's something vaguely unsafe about it, even a little.

Tom designated you as my contact for PG&E to scope out a plan. Here's the agenda 
for the one last summer:

http://www.cpuc.ca.aov/NR/rdonlvres/41EE3F8D-625F-4605-AE74-
179A0D35F72A/0/HvdrostaticTestinqSvmposiumAqenda v2.pdf

Are you available between 3 and 3:30 for a call? That is the only time I have today.

Thanks.

Michelle

SB GT&S 0048234
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